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Please	note	my	following	submission	with	regard	t	solar	feed-in	tariffs.	
	
-	I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar;	
-	The	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity;	
-	The	feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	a	benchmark	range>	It	should	be	regulated	
so	retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum;	
-	The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	
recognising	the	environmental	and	healtbenefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar	
	
Currently	I	am	paid	6c	per	kwh	that	my	solar	produces,	while	I	am	charged	26c	
to	consume	it.	This	is	wrong.	We	need	to	be	encouraging	excess	solar	into	the	
grid	as	a	decentralised	and	cheap	method	of	getting	renewable	energy	into	the	
grid.	
	
Dale	Curtis		
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